
From: Robert Shaw <robert.shaw@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk> 
Sent: 10 June 2023 12:36
To: Baker, Jane <jane.baker@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: S/079/1078/22, Land adj Sotby Woods, Hatton

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is 
suspicious please forward to Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email. 

Hi Jane, I can confirm that this extension is acceptable.
Best wishes
Rob

From: Baker, Jane <jane.baker@e-lindsey.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 6, 2023 2:42 PM
To: Robert Shaw <robert.shaw@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk>
Subject: S/079/1078/22, Land adj Sotby Woods, Hatton

Good afternoon Rob,

The current agreed extension of time has expired for the above application.  I have still not heard 
from the Secretary of State regarding a decision so I am writing to you to request a further extension 
of time of four weeks until 4th July.  

I would be grateful if you could confirm that you agree to this extension of time as soon as possible.

Kind regards,
Jane

Mrs Jane Baker| Senior Planner Officer| East Lindsey District Council and Boston Borough 
Council|Tel: 01507 613165 
 


